
 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

BRIDGE CLOSURE  
 

QUEEN ALEXANDRA BRIDGE,  
PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
Sat 16

th
 May & Mon 18

th
 May 2020  

 
QUEEN ALEXANDRA BRIDGE WILL BE 

CLOSED TO ROAD TRAFFIC FOR THE FULL 
DAYS STATED FOR NECESSARY LOCK GATE 

WORKS. 
 

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE 
INCONVENIENCE.  

 
 
 

MARK ELLIOTT   15TH  MAY  2020  


